
Lenape Select Choir Auditions 

Auditions are for Chamber Ensemble, Women’s Ensemble, and Men’s Ensemble. You will be 

considered for  all groups when you audition. All select choirs attend the Music in the Parks trip in 

the spring. 

Dates: 

• Auditions will be held Tuesday, Sept. 28-Thurs., Sept. 30 from 2:30-4:30 PM. Please sign up 

for a time slot electronically, using the link provided on Mrs. Rogers’ teacher site. You can 

also reach the link by scanning this QR code.  

 
 

Preparation: 
 

• Please prepare “My Country Tis of Thee” in the key (high, medium, low) that you feel best 

showcases your singing ability. A copy of the song (in each key) is on the back of this sheet. 

Recordings for practicing are on Mrs. Rogers’ teacher site. 

• During the audition, you will also be asked to sing “My Country Tis of Thee,” vocalize on 

some warm-ups to demonstrate your range, sight read a short excerpt of music (Mrs. 

Rogers will play along for this), and demonstrate your ability to match pitch (sing back a 

pitch that Mrs. Rogers plays on the piano). The only part of the audition that you need to 

prepare ahead of time is “My Country Tis of Thee.” 

Rehearsals & Performances: 

• Chamber Choir – Mondays 6-8 PM 

• Men’s Ensemble – Wednesdays 2:45-4 PM 

• Women’s Ensemble – Thursdays 2:45 – 4PM  

 
• If you cannot attend most of these rehearsals, please do not audition. Members who miss more 

than three rehearsals may lose their spot in the group. If you participate in a school-sponsored 

sport, a schedule will be worked out with your coach in order for you to participate in both 

activities. 

• Upcoming performances include Performance at Living Branches Retirement Home – Oct. 30, 

Broadway Night at CB West – Nov. 1, RADfest – Nov. 10, The Bucks County Country Gentleman’s 

Annual Show – Nov. 13, Winter Concert – Dec. 1, Special Person’s Day – Dec. 10, Central Bucks A 

Cappella Festival – Apr. 23, AcaTamaJam – Apr. 29, Spring Concert – May 18, and The Music in 

the Parks Competition – May 20. More dates will be added as we are invited to perform at 

additional events. 

Best of luck on you audition! If you have questions, please see Mrs. Rogers in 
Rm. 325 or send her an e-mail at jrogers@cbsd.org 

mailto:jrogers@cbsd.org

